
Catalog rights are established based on the term of enrollment in an academic year which 
starts with fall, continues through spring, and concludes with summer. Catalog rights are 
maintained through continuous enrollment.  Continuous enrollment is enrollment in at 
least one credit course during each successive academic year. Students who do not 
maintain continuous enrollment will lose their catalog rights and be subject to all 
academic policies and requirements as stated in the College Catalog in effect at the time 
of their resumption of enrollment.  The specific catalog employed toward graduation 
requirements for Associate Degrees or Certificates of Achievement and all implied rights 
cease after two consecutive terms  of nonattendance. State of California and federal law, 
as well as College of Marin Board Policy, shall take precedence over catalog rights. 
Students not enrolled when applying for an Associate Degree or Certificate of Achievement 
and who have maintained their catalog rights, may use that catalog or any subsequent 
catalog up to and including the current catalog.  


